Jane Rasely

From: Peggy Eichenberger <peichenbee@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 12:27 PM

To: PCD

Cc: City Admin; Ron Peltier; Rasham Nassar; Leslie Schneider; Kol Medina; Joe Deets; Matthew Tirman
Subject: Wallace Cottages HDDP PLN50589 SUB

Attachments: Comments on Wallace Cottages Bainbridge Island.pdf

Please see our attached comments on the proposed development: Wallace CottagesHDDP PLN50589 SUB.

Thank you,
Kirk and Peggy Eichenberger



